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Kingscourt Parish Bulletin

:::::

info@kingscourtparish.ie www.kingscourtparish.ie 042/9667314 086 2102590(Emergency) Parish Priest: Fr.Gerry

19"/20™ September:

Vigil 6p.m.: Nuala McCabe, Months Memory

Muff Vigil: 7.30p.m. Brendan Carolan Anniv

Corlea 9a.m. Bridget, Killian & Denis Farrelly, Anniv
10.30a.m. Kathleen and Desmond Regan Anniv.
12noon Phil and Bridie Carolan Anniv.

26"/ 27" September:

Vigil 6p.m.: Declan Rooney, Anniv.

Muff Vigil: 7.30p.m. Peter, Rose & Elizabeth Reilly, Anniv
Corlea 9a.m. Mass

10.30a.m. Richard Curtis & dec parents Anniv.

12noon Pat Callaghan, Months Memory

Tuesday: 10a.m. Mass

Wednesday: 10a.m. Mass

Thursday: 10a.m. Mass
Friday: 10a.m. Mass

Eternal rest grant
unto them O Lord:

One in the
Sacrament of
Marriage:

Marriage
Preparation Dates
2016:

Reborn through
Baptism & The Holy
Spirit:

Adoration:

Saint Vincent de
Paul:

Kingscourt Apostolic
Society

Autumn Offerings

Sick & Retired
Priests:

Welcome Fr. Mark
English:

Marita Morris, Crossmaglen, Teresa Hanratty, Connecticut and formerly of Kerry

Couples intending marriage in the Diocese of Meath must complete an ACCORD pre
marriage workshop, visit www.accord.ie. Further information on registration from
www.crsappointments.ie The following are the dates for the Navan ACCORD Centre for
2015. October 2"/3™ December 4'"/5t"-

The 2016 dates are as follows: January 8"/9" 22"%/23" | February 5""/6" 18"/ 20",
March 4™/5" April 8"/9™ May 6"'/7", June 17"/ 18" September 2™ / 3™, October
7"/8" 21°/22™ December 2"/3™

The next baptism preparation meeting is on Thursday 1* October 2015 at 8p.m. in The
Parish Centre. All baptisms take place on the 2" and 4™ Saturday of each month at
4p.m. in Kingscourt Church.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament continues from after Mass each Tuesday in the
Parish Centre from 22/09 during the winter months. We are asking parishioners to
consider giving even half an hour for quiet prayer and reflection before the Blessed
Sacrament and to pray for Vocations.

St. Vincent de Paul, Kingscourt are seeking donations of bric -a -brac and small items of
furniture along with good items of ladies, gents and children’s clothing and footwear.
Please hand in to the Shop on Tues/Thurs/Friday or Saturday during opening hours.

Kingscourt Apostolic Society are holding their annual collection after all masses next
weekend. Your generous support of the wider mission church is appreciated.

Today is an offering day for the support of your priests.

Each year the Diocesan Office levies each parish of the Diocese in support of our sick and
retired priests, many who are receiving nursing home care. These priests have
generously served in this parish and other parishes. The fee for this parish is €6000. The
Mass collection of October 10"/11" is to support our sick priests.

The parish extends a very warm welcome to Fr. Mark English who has been assigned to
the parish to cover in the parish during Fr. Gerry’s months of sabbatical study. Fr.English
is also a native of Bohermeen and has served in Mullingar and Dunboyne. During the
past year he has studied in Rome, worked in Calcutta and in Peru with the Columban
Missionary Society and latterly served in Kilskyre following the death of Fr. John Brogan.
He is wished every blessing in this assignment which begins next weekend. Fr. Gerry
began his Sabbatical studies in Hawkstone earlier in September until Christmas and
travels to the Biblical Institute in Jerusalem in early January before returning to the
parish on 1°*July 2016.



http://www.accord.ie/
http://www.crsappointments.ie/

This week’s collection: Plate: €1,297 Many thanks. Development Target €2000 Received €2,060

Parish Office Hours:
The Parish Office is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 10.30a.m. to 12.30p.m. for
all Mass bookings, appointments, issuing of certs, and all general enquiries.

Community notices: Kingscourt Apostolic Society Annual Collection takes place on
the weekend of September 26"/27". Your usual kind support for the Mission Church is
deeply appreciated. Scrap and Clothes Collection 19th October - 23rd October. A
clothes collection will take place from Monday 19th October to Friday 23rd October
(this is the week before Mid term break). All bagged clothes can be left in the hall. We
are collecting scrap on Saturday 24th October at the Kells Entrance inside the school
gate from 12 noon — 5 p.m. Full details available from the school website.

Silver Circle As part of fundraising for the new extension, St Joseph's NS are
organising a Silver Circle Draw. The first draw will take place on Friday 25th
September and on each following Friday up to and including Friday 23rd October.
Cash prizes of €100, €50, €30, €20 will be won each week along with seller prizes of
vouchers for Smyth’s Toys. Your continuing support and generosity is needed and is
always appreciated.

Harvest Thanksgiving Service at St. Ernan’s (Church of Ireland) Kingscourt Sunday
27" September at 3pm, Guest Preacher: Mr Colin Jenkins Mission to Seafarers (Cork)
Tea served after service in St. Ernan’s Hall, all welcome. Ongoing Adult Education
Enrolment in O'Carolan College Nobber. Classes to commence on Tuesday
September 22nd at 7.30pm. Limited Availability. Contact Maria Brady, Director of
Adult Education Nobber or log onto www.ocarolancollege.ie for a full list of courses
available.

Kingscourt AED would like to Thank all who contributed to the Annual Church Gate
Collection, which raised 1302.24. '‘Dunari Drama Group meets in the Parish Centre
every Tuesday night at 8.30pm, new members are always welcome, if interested, PM
facebook page, email:dunaridramagroup@gmail.com or text/call 087 9160178. 'Dunari
Drama Group meets in the Parish Centre every Tuesday night at 8.30pm, new
members are always welcome, if interested, PM facebook page,
email:dunaridramagroup@agmail.com or text/call 087 9160178. Don’t Suffer in
Silence: Tearmann Domestic Violence Service provides a free confidential
Information & Support Service to women in Cavan who are or have experienced
physical, emotional, sexual or financial abuse in their relationship. Contact Tearmann
on 047 72311 Monday — Friday 9.00 — 4.00

Grow in Love.

Grow in Love is a new Religious Education series for Catholic primary schools which is being
phased in from this September replacing Alive O which has been used since 1996. The new
series offers parents and families effective ways to be involved in their child’s religious
education and encourages them in their irreplaceable role in their child’s faith development. It
is hoped that this new series will help parents to see that their role in the child’s religious
education is vital.
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